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I am a retired physician with a masters in public health, and wholeheartedly support 

this bill. As industry grows and the threat of a regional earthquake looms ever closer, 

we need all the evidence possible to require industry to move forward in ways that 

will not create catastrophic risks to the public. Please pass this bill! 


